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Dear Parents  
 
Wren and Robin Class Proposed Theatre Trip to Norden Farm on  
Friday, 4 December 2015 
 
We would very much like to take the children in Wrens and Robins to the 
Norden Farm Theatre in Maidenhead to watch a production of ‘One Snowy 
Night’ on Friday, 4 December 2015. 
 
This is a tale about Percy the Park Keeper and is based on the book of the 
same name by Nick Butterworth. It is a simple heart- warming story, with 
songs to sing along to and furry animals to meet!   
 
We would like to base our literacy work on this story during the following week 
and believe that the theatre trip will be an exciting and motivating starting 
point. 
 
We are proposing to take the children by coach to and from the theatre. We 
would be leaving school at approximately 9:15 am for a 10:30 am 
performance and then returning to school for approximately 12:30 pm. The 
children would need a packed lunch in school on that day which we can eat 
on our return. 
 
The cost for the trip would be £16:00 per child, which would include the ticket 
to the production and return coach travel. 
  
At this stage we need an indication from you as to whether you would be 
prepared to make a voluntary contribution of this amount to cover the costs.  
 
Whilst this is a voluntary contribution, trips of this kind can only continue in the 
future with regular support from parents. Sadly the trip may not go ahead if we 
cannot cover the costs with your donations.  We have made provisional 
bookings with both the Theatre and coach company and will need to confirm 
or cancel at the beginning of next week.  
 
We will be writing to you with further details and collecting your contributions 
nearer the time if the trip goes ahead. 
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Please could you complete the form below and return it to school tomorrow,   
Friday, 13 November 2015. 
 
Many thanks for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Summers, Mrs Thomas, Mrs Aplin, Miss Hunt 
Class Teachers  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wren and Robin Class Proposed Theatre Trip to Norden Farm on  
Friday, 4 December 2015 
 
 
 
I would like my child…………………………………………………………….to 
participate in the theatre trip to Norden Farm on Friday, 4 December 2015. 
 
I would/would not be happy to make a voluntary contribution of £16 towards 
the trip. 
 
 
Signed:…………………………………………………….. Dated:…………….. 
 
 


